

August 16, 2016

Anne Charlton Director, Calgary Parks Mail code #54 P.O. Box 2100 Station M Calgary, AB T2P 2M5

Dear Ms. Charlton:

Re: Prince's Island Park Management Advisory Committee (PIPMAC) Proposed Dissolution

I received your 2016 July 13 letter indicating The City's plan to dissolve the Prince's Island Park Management Advisory Committee (PIPMAC). As past chair of PIPMAC for four years, I appreciate the relationships that have been established between The City and Prince's Island Park stakeholders. I agree that PIPMAC is no longer required as a formal Committee of Council; going forward these established relationships will ensure communication continues on an as-needed basis.

Thank you for your support, I look forward to working with you in the future.

Sincerely,

Sal Howell River Cafe



CPS2016-0748 Disbanding of PIPMAC-Att2 ISC: UNRESTRICTED